
Greeting from Guatemala 
 

It was so amazing to return to Guatemala this year. There was no awkward getting 

to know each other stage, it was running into open arms for heartfelt hugs. It is 

such an honor to be here tutoring the students, and helping any way I can. A new 

endeavor this year is getting to spend time with the nannies who care for the chil-

dren and the office staff. We have made prayer Bibles and Bible bookmarkers. I 

have also been able to do some extra activities with the children. I was blessed to 

attend church in Villa Lobo as well as the church in San Lucas where we all attend.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Arriving at HOME literally felt like 

coming home 

Riding to church is a special time 

Familiar faces at a welcome picnic 

Sylvia Bailey 

STM AIMer  

Carrying laundry the 

Guatemalan Way 

Praying with ladies in the altar 


